
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: JOE NOBACH, 2ND ASSISTANT FIRE CHIEF, CFFD RELIEF ASSOCIATION 

GAMBLING MANAGER 

 

SUBJECT:  GAMBLING PREMISES PERMIT APPLICATION – MILL STREET TAVERN 

 

MEETING DATE: MARCH 18TH, 2025 

 

BACKGROUND 

The Cannon Falls Fire Department Relief Association is seeking approval of a permit application 

to conduct lawful gambling activities at Mill Street Tavern, 410 Mill Street West, Cannon Falls.  

The State requires City Council approval of gambling premises within the city limits. 

 

RECOMMENDED COUNCIL ACTION 

Motion and approval of the state application for Gambling Premises Permit for the Cannon Falls 

Fire Department Relief Association at Mill Street Tavern. 






